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I am IN favor of the plan as submitted for public review.
I attended a public information session and had ample opportunity to ask questions of the principal researchers.
This project has more impact on anchorage's water source than it does as a power source.
I noted that there were no firm commitments by trout unlimited and other associated groups to contribute to the
maintenance/repair of the water pipeline should the free-running river damage the line.
I do strongly agree that other more eco-friendly sources of energy are needed and should be developed.  However, I
give protecting MOA's source of potable water a higher prority than a restored streambed.
"A good compromise leaves everone unhappy",  this plan has succeeded.
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